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Appointment of CFO 
 

The Board of Promisia Healthcare Limited (NZX:PHL) is pleased to announce that Francisco 

Rodriguez Ferrere has been promoted from General Manager - Finance to Chief Financial Officer with 

immediate effect. 

 

Francisco joined Promisia in October 2023 and has made a significant contribution. In particular, 

Francisco has provided outstanding support with his work on the acquisitions in Cromwell last year, 

the sale of the Eileen Mary facility, overseeing a significant capital raise and leading the refinancing 

and consolidation of all Promisia debt to BNZ.  

 

The Board considered it essential to recognise this contribution and considers that Francisco’s 

promotion reinforces Promisia’s commitment to strong financial leadership and strategic growth. 

 

As Chief Financial Officer, Francisco will continue to lead and operate Promisia’s finance function, 

including risk management, corporate structure and investment support functions.  

 
ENDS 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Rhonda Sherriff, Chair, Promisia Healthcare Limited 
 
Email: ennor.rhonda@gmail.com 
 
 
About Promisia Healthcare 
 
Promisia is a New Zealand based aged care and retirement living provider, with a focus on delivering 

quality personalised care. Our aim is to be the aged care provider of choice in our communities. Our 

facilities are located in well-established and well serviced towns and metropolitan areas. Our goal is to 

profitably grow our business in a sustainable manner, delivering quality care to our residents, peace of 

mind to their families and whanau, and excellent value to our villages, community and shareholders. 

Promisia is listed on the NZX (NZX: PHL). http://www.promisia.co.nz.  
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